
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

This week, your child has brought home a letter detailing arrangements for our Learning Review Meetings this 

term. I would be very grateful if families could return reply slips to school as soon as possible. If your                   

availability is limited to a specific time slot, I would advise that you return the form to school as soon as                

possible to avoid disappointment. Appointments will be allocated in order of forms received.  

If you require any further information, please contact the school office on 0151 477 8230.  

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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Children in Need 

Children in Need Day takes place this year on Friday 17th November. This year’s theme is the power of positive                           

relationships. In order to raise awareness for the charity, we are inviting all children to come to school in their pyjamas, 

wearing something spotty or wearing an item linked to the Children in Need charity.  

Please note, we will not be expecting any monetary contributions to come directly into school. However, for those who 

are in the position to contribute, we would encourage an online donation to Children in Need. Details for making a              

donation can be found at: https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

We hope all children will find it a fun and enriching day. As always, thank you for your continued support and we look 

forward to seeing as many children as possible join in the fun by dressing up to raise awareness for this brilliant charity.  

We’ll Meet Again 

Last week, Year 6 students had an immersive experience                    

learning about World War II. In the morning, they interacted 

with an Air Raid Warden, exploring life on the Home Front, 

handling artefacts and learning to treat bomb casualties. They 

practiced bandaging injuries and using stretchers.  

In the afternoon, the children had the opportunity to see                       

military weapons, uniforms and artefacts as the warden                             

transformed into a soldier. They even had a hands-on                               

experience using water pumps to extinguish 'incendiary bomb 

fires.' It was a fascinating and educational day for all.  



Year 6 - Moel Famau Expedition  

This week, children in Year 6 continued to nurture their 

love of the outdoors as they visited Moel Famau - in 

Wales - for the first part of their Vibe Award.  

Children showed great resilience and perseverance as 

they faced the challenge. Throughout the day, Year 6 

continued to show kindness to themselves and each 

other through encouraging and motivating one another. 

A fantastic day was had by all children and staff!  

Social Value Sunday 

 

Year 5 - Walk Like an Egyptian  

Year 5 had an exciting museum trip to celebrate their 

'Walk like an Egyptian' Learning Expedition and                          

kick-start 'The Sky at Night.' The students explored the 

'mummy room,' marvelling at genuine ancient Egyptian 

artefacts. Upstairs, they delved into space displays,                      

preparing for next term's studies.  

The children's exemplary behaviour, politeness and   

respect towards other visitors showcased their                               

character and reflected positively on Malvern .  

It was a fantastic visit that bridged their journey from 

ancient Egypt to the wonders of the cosmos. 

After the success of our previous 'Social Action Sunday' events, we are 
thrilled to invite members of our community back to school for the first 
event of the year. On these special days, we aim to enhance our school                
community together. 
 
This time, we'll be focusing on moving stone and soil into our new                         
foundation area and carrying out community litter picks. If you have a 
wheelbarrow, please bring it along; your help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
To assist with our planning, we kindly ask you to sign up using the QR code 
provided. Your participation will make a significant difference.  Let's hope 
for great weather and another successful day of community building.  
 
See you there! 

Bikes & Scooters 

We would like to remind all families that scooters and bikes should not be ridden on the                           

playground or courtyard at the start or end of the school day.  We politely request that all cyclists 

dismount before entering the school gates. This is to ensure the safety and welfare of all within 

our community.  



Unite Sport and Leisure - October Camp 

Are you ready for an action-packed spooktacular 

October half-term? Unite Sports and Leisure has an 

incredible line-up of Halloween-themed activities 

that your children won't want to miss! 

Hosted at Malvern Primary School, Unite Sport and 

Leisure are turning the October half-term holiday 

into a Halloween fiesta, with a range of activities 

that will get children into the spirit of the season.  

The dedicated Unite Sport and Leisure team is                     

committed to providing a safe, fun and                                       

unforgettable experience for all children of the                     

Malvern community.  

To reserve your child's place at the camp, visit: 

 

WWW.UNITESPORTANDLEISURE.CO.UK  

Malvern Shotokan Karate Club  

Last weekend, Malvern Shotokan Karate Club took 

part in the KUGB Northern Region Championship in 

Sunderland.   

Special mention for Evie in Year 4 who was very                       

successful on the day. In the U10 Children's Kyu Kata 

category, she claimed 1st place, showcasing her                   

exceptional skill and determination. Even more                        

impressive is that she also secured the 3rd place spot 

in the U16s Children's Kyu Kata, demonstrating her 

versatility and commitment. 

This remarkable showing at the KUGB Regional                      

Championships is a testament to the hard work,                             

dedication and training that takes place at the                    

Malvern Shotokan Karate Club.  

 

Halloween Spooktacular! 

On Wednesday 25th October, we will be hosting our 

annual Halloween Spooky Spectacular. On this date, 

all children are invited to come to school in their                     

finest fancy dress outfits.  

We encourage children to wear spooky Halloween 

outfits, but please remember our aim is for fun, not 

fright. Therefore, we kindly request that children 

avoid wearing masks or frightening outfits on the day. 

Children in Year 3 - 6, are invited to attend a                          

Halloween Disco after school.  This event will start at 

3:30pm and run until 4:45pm in the school hall. To 

book a place for your child at the Halloween Disco, 

please provide consent using Parent Pay.  

If you have any questions or require more                                  

information, don't hesitate to contact the school 

office.  

 



 

Attendance League Standings  

Attendee of the Week 

Since starting in Year 3, Ella has shown a brilliant                             

commitment to her attendance at school. She has  been in 

school every day, and is constantly trying her best and                    

producing some fantastic work. We are really proud of 

Ella’s attitude and the determination she has shown in this 

academic year. 

Keep it up, Ella! 

Weekly  School 

Attendance  

96.7% 

Overall School 

Attendance  

96.8% 

HOT Winners 

(Here On Time) 

Finbarr Teare 

Isla Ellison 

Bobby Deegan 

Nancy Green 

POSITION TEAM  PLAYED WON DRAW Points 

1 3CW 5 4 1 18 

2 6JH 5 4 0 14 

3 1IP 5 3 1 13 

4 1CF 5 3 0 11 

5 RZW 5 3 1 11 

6 3AP 5 3 0 9 

7 2CB 5 3 0 9 

8 6ND 5 2 0 8 

9 RRG 5 2 0 6 

10 2JOB 5 2 0 6 

11 4JB 5 1 1 5 

12 5OB 5 1 0 5 

13 5AC 5 1 0 5 

14 4NM 5 1 0 3 


